
PETITION TO THE CITY OF STIRLING 

(First (COVER) page of petition - attach additional pages as required. 

To the Mayor and Councillors of the City of Stirling 

25 Cedric Street 

STIRLING  WA  6021 

Correspondence in respect of this petition should be addressed to:- 

Name: 

Address: 

Email: 

We, the undersigned, do respectfully request that the Council:- 

(Set out a concise statement of the action sought and the facts or reason to support such action.) 

The names, addresses and signatures of your petitioners are as follows:- 

Date Full Name Address (must include suburb) Signature 

(Each additional page of signatories must contain the terms of the petition) 

NOT PROCEED to re-zone 26 Wood Street, Inglewood; 
REASONS
Council previously refused re-zoning in July 2017,
The WAPC has consistently refused a separate title for the rear land.
The existing 23 units is already 27% higher than the current density allows.
The higher density was allowed due to the setback and large open spaces available for recreation 
under the 1960’s and 70’s Stephenson Hepburn Plan.
Approval would will set a very dangerous precedent that will put at risk a significant amount of
valuable green space in Inglewood.
The City of Stirling advises there are at least 40 blocks of flats in the Heritage Protection Area of 
Inglewood, Menora and Mount Lawley at risk of similar applications for higher zoning and there are
likely to be well over 100 blocks of flats across the whole city.
The developer has no credibility in saving large trees with more than 10 already destroyed. 

Alexander and Lauren Pinkster

220A Crawford Road, Inglewood, WA 6052

pinkster@westnet.com.au
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(Copy this page as required for additional signatories.) 
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